
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs has been invited by Scotland County Schools Career and Technical 
Education Department to participate in Career Day on November 6, 2014.  The event will bring 
together students with interest in various career pathways within eight program areas: 
Agriculture, Business & Information Technology, Career Development, Family & Consumer 
Science, Health Science, Marketing, Technology, and Trade & Industrial Education. The event 
will allow the opportunity to meet a diverse student body consisting of over 1700 hundred high 
school freshmen, sophomores, juniors and seniors as well as 8th grade students from three 
middle schools.  
 

The Sedimentation Education Specialist has been invited to Sandhills Community College ton 
November 10, 2014 to serve as a guest lecturer for their new course, Hydrology and Erosion 
Control.  The instructor has asked for an overview of the Sedimentation Pollution Control Act, 
the elements of an erosion control plan, and guidance on selection of measures. 

 

Workshops  

Fall E&SC Design Workshops  

Planning is ongoing for the fall 2014 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design 
Workshops.  Considerations are being made to conduct the workshops in strategic areas to 
encourage participation, in a cost effective manner. 

The first Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop is scheduled for 
November 19, 2014 at the Junior League of Raleigh, Center for Community Leadership in 
Raleigh.   

The second Design Workshop is scheduled to be held on December 2, 2014 at the Crossing at 
Hollar Mill, in Hickory.   

Annual Workshop and Banquet for Local Programs 

Planning for the local program workshop will soon begin with the Water Resources Research 
Institute (WRRI) staff.   Details regarding the event are to be determined. 

 

Contract Administration 

The following contracts have been executed for FY14-15:  “Support for Four Workshops to 
Train Design Professionals,” and “Support for Annual Workshop and Awards Luncheon for 
Local Programs.”  The budget for current contracts totaled $104,170. 


